
Bulletin No. 1018 

Friday 8th July 2022 

@LadyLanePark 

Dear parents, 
 
The day has arrived when we say goodbye to UVI as they embark on new adventures in pastures new. All 
the pupils in UVI have worked incredibly hard to achieve not only fantastic academic results but 
tremendous personal growth too – not letting a global pandemic get in their way!  Not only have they 
impressed me with their attitude throughout the year, I was astounded with their recent SATs results.  Every 
child has shown resilience and commitment to their learning and this is certainly evident in their results.  
We will all miss them next year, but wish them all the very best in their new schools; I know they will all do 
great things.   
 
Our youngest pupils have also made me proud this week; their performances in the Infant Summer 
Celebration shows were a delight to watch.  I can see they have been working hard perfecting their lines 
and dances, they should all feel proud of themselves. 
 
Despite a few false starts, we were eventually able to hold our Sports Day events this week – thank you all 
for coming to support your children in their field events and races.  It was great to see not only a great 
deal of healthy competition in our pupils, but also comradeship throughout.   
 
Today, we say goodbye to Mrs Mallon, our specialist drama teacher, who is moving on this Summer.  I 
would like to thank Mrs Mallon for her commitment to our Junior Summer Celebration, which I am sure 
you will all agree, was phenomenal.  In September, Mrs Louisa Scott will be joining Lady Lane as Drama 
Specialist and I know she is eager to get stuck in to Drama lessons in the Autumn term.  Mrs Scott has a 
wealth of experience in professional acting, including vocal work for BBC Radio Drama and is currently 
teaching Acting & Musical Theatre to children and young adults. 
 
Holiday club kicks off next week, if you still need to book a place please contact with Mrs Kernick or Mr 
Rawling directly on Class Dojo. If you find you need to access holiday provision through the Summer, you 
can contact the team on Class Dojo too. 
 
From 4.30pm today, Form Teachers will not be accessing Class Dojo for communications through the 
Summer. Could I politely ask that if you do need to make contact, please do so by emailing: 
secretary@ladylanepark.co.uk. 
 
Before I finish, on behalf of all the staff of Lady Lane, I would like to pass on our sincere thanks for your 
thoughtful gifts this week and your continued support over the year.  I would also like to wish Eid Mubarak 
to our families and I do hope you all manage to have a wonderful Summer break.  We look forward to 
seeing you refreshed and ready for another action packed year in September.   
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 

mailto:secretary@ladylanepark.co.uk


UVI  
SATS 

84% Meeting the Expected 

Standard in Reading, 
Grammar & Maths 
National Average 59% 
 

33% Achieving Greater 
Depth in Reading, Grammar 
& Maths 
 

94% Meeting the 

Expected Standard in 
Reading 
National Average 74% 

 
59% Achieving 
Greater Depth in 
Reading 

89% Meeting the 

Expected Standard 
in Maths 
National Average 71% 

 
 
39% Achieving 
Greater Depth In 
Maths 

72% Meeting the 

Expected Standard in 
Grammar 
National Average 72% 

 
39% Achieving Greater 
Depth in Grammar 



Infant & Junior Prize Giving 

2022 

Infant Prize 

  
Infant Pupil 

  
F1 Progress 

Prize 

  

  
Sulayman 

  
F1 Form  

Prize 

  

  
Arnav 

    
  

F2 Progress 
Prize 

  

  
Abigail 

  
F2 Form  

Prize 

  

  
Jack 

    
  

F3 Progress 
Prize 

  

  
Abdullah 

  
F3 Form 

 Prize 

  

  
Zerwa  

    
  

The Infant 
Friendship Cup 

  

  
Aaliyah 

Junior Prize 

  
Junior Pupil 

  
F4 Progress 

 Prize 

  

  
Hudson 

  
F4 Form 

 Prize 

  

  
Bobby  

    
  

F5 Progress 
 Prize 

  

  
Yusuf 

  
F5 Form 

 Prize 

  

  
Matilda 

    
  

L6 Progress 
 Prize 

  

  
Henry  

  
L6 Form 

 Prize 

  

  
Raine 

    
  

U6 Progress Prize 

  

  
Izaak 

  
U6 Form Prize 

  

  
Georgia 



Prize 

  
Pupil 

  
English Writing Prize 

(Caroline Stones Poetry &  
English Cup) 

  

  
Georgia Bailey 

  
Maths Prize 

(Chris Biggin Memorial  
Maths Shield) 

  

  
  

Anya Evans 

  
Science Prize 

(McGowan Science &  
Technology Shield) 

  

  
  

Matthew Sykes 

  
The Junior Friendship Cup 

(presented by  
The Friends of LLPS) 

  

  
  

Lois Petrie 

  
The Governors Of  

Lady Lane Park School Cup 

  

  
Betsy Burraway 



Heads of School 2022/2023 

Head Girl 
 

Beau  

Deputy Head Girl 
 

Zaynab  

Head Boy 
 

Mikhail  

Deputy Head Boy 
 

Yahya 

Head Librarian 
 

Iris  

School Council 
 

  

A’isha & Hakeem  

Sports Captains 
 
 

  

Netball  & Summer Sports  Tehzeeb 

  

Football & Summer Sports Henry & Eemaan 

  

Rugby & Summer Sports A’isha & Yahya 

  
  

Running Captain Henry  
  

Dance Captains Raine & Carey  
  

Singing Captain 

  
  

Eemaan  

Heads of School 2022-2023 









Thank you to everyone who supported our Friends Aloha Hawaiian Summer Disco  

2022 - We all had a ball dancing the night away!  

 

A very special thank you to our guest appearances Shaky the Shark and Bobbing Alon

g Blue Dolphin we hope to see them at some of our future events very soon!! 

 

Thank you also to all our Friends, Mr Saunders, Mrs Wright, Mrs Arnold and the staff w

ho helped make the event happen, we really appreciate your time and effort to give our

 children a safe, fun and exciting environment for 

our events. 

 

We would like to thank our newest member of the Friends of Lady Lane, Sally Windle 

who assisted on  

the night, and is an ex-pupil of Lady Lane  too. 

 

These events could also not happen without the help of our lovely connections too who

 we would like to give a big round of applause and cheer. 

 

 

Lynn Dawson-Sykes - The Quays Cafe Bar - The Quays - Mercury Quays - 

16 Ashley Lane Shipley  BD17 7DB 

01274 945995 

www.the-quays.co.uk 

 

 

Katie Hanley - Tots To Teens Mobile Discos 

07960238055 

www.totstoteensdiscos.co.uk 

 

 

Watch out for our up and coming events in the bulletin and happy holidays. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

David Chapman 
 

Chair, Friends of Lady Lane Park School and Nursery 

http://www.the-quays.co.uk/
http://www.the-quays.co.uk/
http://www.the-quays.co.uk/
http://www.totstoteensdiscos.co.uk/

